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Please oppose HB 3362. Tire prices are already up 33% since 2020. Adding a tax to 

an already expensive, but necessary, item puts undue financial stress on 

Oregonians.  

The fact that this tax is mostly slated to go towards rail transit is ridiculous. What 

about our roads? This is a bad bill with poor logic.  


